CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 93-38
From: Deputy Administrator
Date: April 26, 1993
Subject:  Storm Drainage Projects

The City has completed property and easement acquisition for the long-range master
plan of the storm drain system for the core area. No additional work on the storm
drain master plan is anticipated until the Main Street project is constructed.

Funds for the property acquisition came from a 1986 legislative grant for storm
work. The State administration has stated that they will withdraw the remaining
funds (about $24,000) this summer unless there is ongoing storm drain work.

-~ Public Works has several locations throughout the City where dry wells, culverts and
- ditches would assist in preventing storm drain and snow melt damage to roads.

Recommend that Council authorize the reallocation of the remaining funds in
MG 86-314 to storm drain projects in City streets. The work will be accomplished
in small (less than $2,000 increments) by force account and rental equipment.
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obert E. Harris
Deputy Administrator
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